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NOTIFICATION ABOUT RECEIPT OF PLANNING APPLICATION 
 

PROPOSAL: OUTLINE: Development of up to 70 dwellings, approximately 1.6ha of open space 

and associated recreational parking, access, pumping station, attenuation ponds and landscaping.  

APPEARANCE, LANDSCAPING, LAYOUT AND SCALE ARE RESERVED 

SITE LOCATION: Land Adjacent To, Reading Road, Hook, Hampshire,      
 

You have made representations on the above application.  The application is due to be considered at the 

Planning Committee to be held on 12th February 2014 at 7pm in the Council Chamber, 2nd floor of the 

Civic Offices, Harlington Way, Fleet, Hants GU51 4AE.  Anyone may attend to listen to the debate but 

only one objector can speak to the Committee. If you wish to speak at the Committee meeting you 

must have this agreed in advance. To do this you must: 

  

 email help.desk@hart.gov.uk, or 

 write to Planning Support (marked for FAO of Suzie Beckford) Hart District Council, Civic Offices, 

Harlington Way, Fleet, Hants GU51 4AE , or 

  fax on 01252 774410  
 

by 5pm on Tuesday the 12th February 2014. 

  

You cannot arrange to speak at the meeting itself.  Speaking to a Planning Officer will not be sufficient 

to register a wish to speak to the Committee.  All requests to speak must be made in writing to 

Planning Support.  Please read the attached 'Public Speaking at Planning Committee' carefully.  

 

Please note that you will not be allowed to circulate further material at, or just before, the meeting.  

If you send any information direct to Councillors ahead of the meeting, you should also copy it to the 

Head of Planning Services at the Council Offices and you must also make sure that the applicant and 

other people have had an opportunity to consider your further representations. 
 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Nick Steevens 
 

Head of Regulatory Services 


